HB 376 -- BIRTH CERTIFICATES
SPONSOR: Quade

This bill modifies provisions relating to issuing a certificate of
birth by allowing any parent to be designated as the parent on the
birth certificate without a gender designation. A parent who makes
such choice shall be identified by the term "parent" on the birth
certificate and shall not be identified by the use of the term
"mother" or "father".

This bill is the same as HB 2250 (2022) and HB 1322 (2021).



